
 

 

Press Note 

 

Jan Sunwai in Kolkata: NCW extends its support to women in Kolkata 

The National Commission for Women (NCW) has initiated a Jan Sunwai (public 
hearing) in Kolkata from 11th to 13th December at the National Library of India. This 
critical initiative, led by NCW Member Archana Majumdar, is focused on addressing 
grievances related to women’s rights in a time-bound manner. 

The Jan Sunwai brings together the district administration, police officials, and other 
concerned departments to expedite the resolution of complaints. Both new cases and 
pending complaints are being taken up during the hearing to ensure justice for the 
aggrieved women. 

This public hearing reflects NCW’s commitment to providing a direct platform for women 
to voice their concerns and seek redressal and prompt action from the authorities 
involved. 


